
 

 

 
 

 
 
Dr. John Dower has been ratified as the Associate Dean of the Faculty of Graduate Studies for a 
term from July 1, 2026 to June 30, 2031. 
 
Below are the results of the ratification ballot concerning John Dower’s appointment as 
Associate Dean of the Faculty of Graduate Studies. The ratification was held from 12:00pm April 
7, 2025, to 12:00 pm April 17, 2025.  
 
I support the committee’s recommendation that Dr. John Dower be appointed as 
Associate Dean for a five-year term beginning July 1, 2026. 
 

 Votes Received Percent 
Yes: 267 93.7 
No: 18 6.3 

 
 

Eligible to vote: 754 
Total ballots returned: 285 
Abstain ballots: 0 
% Voting: 37.8 

 
 
 

Date: April 17, 2025 

From: 
 

Morag Mochan 
Governance Services Manager 

Re: Results - Ratification Ballot, Associate Dean Graduate Studies 
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